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Comments: Dear Supervisor Jewett,

As a resident of the Atlanta metroplex and a citizen of the United States of America, | am very concerned that
what was once an open and transparent Agency of My Government is now seeking steps to isolate itself from the
constituency it was set up to aid us in the preservation of our natural resources and the unique and pristine
resources under it's management. The processes you seek to undertake, will virtually guarantee that interests,
not concerned about our national resources and our natural heritage, will now be able to subvert the agency by
allowing insufficient time and process for us to make our wishes known before you take action detrimental to the
the very things you exits to protect. | urge you to withdraw Foothills Landscape Project #52509



